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As part of our planned programme of works overnight road closures will be in place from Monday 6 
November to Friday 10 November, to allow us to carry out routine maintenance activities. Work may include 
minor repairs, gully emptying, sign cleaning and vegetation control. 

Works will be carried out at night between the hours of 7.00pm to 6.00am, prioritising times when traffic 
levels are low. As we work along the bypass, our maintenance activities will be carried out in phases to keep 
road closures within the locality as short as possible, to minimise disruption.

While the closures are in place, access for residents will be maintained. Bus services will also be given access 
through the closure sites, driving slowly to maintain a safe working environment for our teams. All through 
traffic will need to follow the diversions in place at all times. 

Please be assured we will complete the works safely and as quickly as we can.

WHEN WHERE (CLOSURE LOCATION)

Monday 6 November A39 Treliever roundabout to Kernick roundabout

Tuesday 7 November A39 Treliever roundabout to Treluswell roundabout

Wednesday 8 November A39 Hillhead roundabout to Ponsharden roundabout

Thursday 9 November A39 Kernick roundabout to Hillhead roundabout



Why are we doing this work?
We need to ensure Cornwall’s highways network is maintained to safe and serviceable standard. Our routine 
maintenance includes minor works and cyclic activities such as gulley cleaning and sign repairs.

Works area and diversions
Signs will be placed at major junctions prior to the road closure on the key routes to take non-through traffic 
away and keep traffic disruption to a minimum. 

Diversion routes can sometimes be quite lengthy, but they have to be suitable for the type of traffic that 
would normally use the route. For safety, we need to put these measures in place.

Emergency access will be maintained at all times.

Working safely
We encourage road users to follow the appropriate signage to ensure the safety of the workforce and fellow 
road users.

Notifications
Please note this information is correct at the time of circulation but is subject to change, especially in periods 
of poor weather. 

If this situation arises, we will do our best to update advance notice boards on the site.

Works in your area
For up-to-date information about roadworks, road
closures and diversions, affecting the road network,
please visit: one.network

Getting in touch
If you have any questions regarding the works, please email: enquiries@cornwallhighways.co.uk       

You can report an issue on a road, highway or footway on the Cornwall Council website:
www.cornwall.gov.uk/reportroad 

If there is an issue which is a threat to public safety, please telephone 0300 1234 222 (24-hour service) giving 
details of the location.
https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/reportroad 
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